
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'lori@mtairybaptist.com' <lori@mtairybaptist.com>

Date: 5/31/2017 3:12:28 PM
Subject: June 18th Visit

Attachments: Bio_LtGovernor_2.2017.pdf
Scheduling Sheet - Revised.pdf

Hi Lori,
 
Thank you for taking the time to take my call today. The Lieutenant Governor is looking forward to his visit on the 
18th! Please see the bio and scheduling form as discussed. If you have any questions or problems opening the 
attached items, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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